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The American Church is so compromised it has become good for
nothing.

Not Christianity.  Christianity is alive and well.  But the
building where people gather on Sunday has become almost as
useless  as  a  rotary  phone.   It  is  still  a  means  of
communication, but the line does not really connect to the
person on the other end.

The American Church has become little more than a building…a
place to gather…much like an American Legion Hall, or the Elks
Club, or Dancing with the Stars.  It is a place where people
socially connect but very little supernatural activity takes
place.  To many American Churches have “a form of Godliness
but deny the power thereof.”  God’s Name may be above the
door, but He makes only cameo appearances these days.  Ichabod
is written over the doorpost.

It grieves me to write this.  The American Church no longer
believes in the Supernatural.

The Devil runs America.  He is in control of every one of the
power sources in this nation.  Jesus is THE KING OF KINGS in
name only.  The church attendees pray prayers of hope, but not
of Faith.  They believe that all things are possible with
God…just not likely. Jesus is either Lord of all or not Lord
at all.

Sadly, most “churches” believe the latter.  “Faith is the
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substance of things hoped for, the EVIDENCE of things not
seen.”  Faith is evidence.  Evidence leads to TRUTH.  Jesus is
TRUTH.  Most church goers would not recognize Truth if HE sat
down beside them.  We have created God in OUR image.  Man is
supposed to be like God…made in HIS image.  Today God is made
in the image of man.

The Plandemic has exposed the Church.  We are beginning to see
what  the  non-believing  world  already  knew.   Much  of
Christianity is a fraud, a faithless factory that produces
feeble footmen.  If we cannot stand up for Truth today, what
will we look like next year when the next medical hoax shows
up?

If thou hast run with the footmen, and they have wearied thee,
then how canst thou contend with horses? and if in the land of
peace, wherein thou trustedst, they wearied thee, then how
wilt thou do in the swelling of Jordan?  Jer. 12:5

Most  Christian  men  cannot  run  with  the  horses.   American
Christianity has weakened them.  Testosterone is no longer
welcome in the Evangelical Church.  That is why millions of
men  are  become  Ex-Vangelicals.   They  are  looking  for  a
Christianity with a spine.

This is bound to cause trouble.  The Government doesn’t like
it when people are disobedient.  Especially Christians.  Read
this article.  It is those crazy Christians who will not take
the injections in their arms.  That is why the Government has
a target on the chest of the church.  This does not bode well
for a peaceful co-existence.

Only a confrontational Christianity will survive the coming
purge.  If the vaccine were such a good thing people would be
standing in line to receive it.   But they are not.  They no
longer trust the Government nor the Government agencies who
monopolize the dissemination of information.

The Church long ago stopped being the purveyor of TRUTH.  The
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Church cannot even recognize lies because the Church no longer
loves the Truth.  Most pulpits are filled with Government-
bribed changed agents who are slowly leading the lambs to the
slaughter.  They no longer contend for the Truth.

But the REAL sheep are fleeing the flock.  They are not
leaving Christianity, only the sheep pen.  They are looking
for  an  authentic  Christianity  that  is  ESSENTIAL  to  every
aspect of their lives.  Hireling Pastors who parry the party
line will soon find themselves preaching only to goats.  Jesus
has followed Elvis out of the building.

We were warned by the Apostle Paul that we are to “have
nothing to do with the unfruitful works of darkness.”  Yet the
established church is full of fruitlessness.  No prayer, no
passion, no public proclamation.  A strong cloud hangs over
the building…a cloud of delusion…a misleading of the mind that
causes one to believe things that are not true.  How can
Christians be so gullible…so blind?

Homosexuality is still sin despite what your local school
teaches.  Abortion is murder no matter how many women choose
it.  Transgenderism is cross-dressing on steroids. It is a
mental disorder.  Does a sane person cut off body parts?  Does
a sane Doctor perform the surgery?  Does a sane congregation
hire a sexually confused person as a pastor?  Really?  Is
Jesus “just all right with that?”  Really?

The Pope is even worse.  I wonder if he is even Catholic.  All
the powerful Catholics in Government are for baby murder and
sexual deviancy.

I saw a sign in front of a “Church” the other day that
perfectly  explained  the  conundrum  the  American  Church  has
created for itself.  “This church is a hospital for wounded
saints.”  How pathetic.  No wonder the Devil is winning. 
American Christianity spends all of it’s time treating the
victims of the Devil rather than fighting him.
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Next Monday a slew of us will be standing with Pastor Tony
Spell as he appears in Federal Court in New Orleans.  Pastor
Spell was arrested and jailed for refusing to obey a “health
order” from Governor Edwards who ordered the churches to shut
down    Pastor  Spell  did  not  obey  the  un-Godly,  un-
Constitutional order.  Watch this video of his arrest.  He
believes  the  Church  is  above  the  Government.   Most
Evanjellyfish side with the Government.  That’s why REAL MEN
are fleeing the building.

According to Pastor Spell, NOT ONE PASTOR in Louisiana has
come to his aid.  We will not let him stand alone.  Americans
are already at war.  We just refuse to admit it.

The church outside the church is alive and well in America. 
Christianity is getting ready to flex God’s muscles.  We are
His children.  We were given authority to overcome “all the
power of the enemy.”

No man can serve two masters.  You either serve God or the
Government.  Three terrorists in black robes will determine
whether God is over Government or the Government rules over
God.

The Ex-Vangelicals have followed Jesus out of the building. 
That’s a good thing. It is time to take off our slippers and
put on our boots.  Join us in New Orleans.  WE are the Church!
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